INSPECTOR GENERAL
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
400 ARMY NAVY DRIVE
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22202-4704

JUL 12 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR AUDIT FOLLOWUP FOCAL POINT, OUSD (AT&L)

Subject: Closure of GAO Report GAO-04-854, “Military Operations: DoD’s Extensive
Use of Logistics Support Contracts Requires Strengthened Oversight,” July 19, 2004

Based on information provided by your office on June 22, 2006, the findings and
recommendations included in the subject report have been closed for followup purposes in our
Defense Audit Management Information System (DAMIS).

It is expected that corrective management action taken in response to the agreed-upon
findings and recommendations will preclude the recurrence of the conditions identified in the
report. Those corrective actions will, of course, remain subject to subsequent additional field
verification as provided for in DoD Directive 7650.3.
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Linda C.Y. Lee
Senior Reports Followup Analyst



